NEWSLETTER

SCOIL NANO NAGLE

☎: 4571306 **☎**: 087 1755308 (attendance only)

BAWNOGUE Email: nanonagleinfo2@gmail.com Website: www.scoilnanonagle.com

10th April 2019



Easter Holidays

On Friday 12th of April as it is a half day Early Start AM are in school from 9.00 -10.00 a.m. Early Start PM are in school from 10.15-11.15 a.m.

Junior & Senior Infants & 1st & 2nd class children will finish at 12 o'clock on Friday 12th of April for Easter holidays.

On Friday 12th of April children will need to bring in a light snack as lunch will not be provided on the day of the holidays.

School reopens on Monday 29th of April

For family events such as Easter Egg **Hunts taking place over the holidays** check out: www.familyfun.ie/easteractivities/



Mobile Library

Second classes are asked to return their library books on Thursday 11th of April as the mobile library will visit the school on Friday morning, 12th of April, the day of the Easter holidays. 2nd classes will then have a different book to read during the Easter holidays. The mobile library visits the Bawnogue area on Thursdays

Kilmahuddrick Crescent: 3.00pm-3.50pm

Melrose Green: 4.00pm-5.00pm Bawnogue Road: 6.00pm-6.55pm

(oppposite the church)

Cherrywood Crescent: 7.00pm-8.00pm

Family Communication Parenting while Separated

Deansrath Family Centre together with One Family are running an 8 week programme to support parents who are trying to navigate their way through parenting after separation. The 3 core areas are:

- 1: The impact of separation on children.
- 2: Sharing parenting in a conflict free and healthy way.
- 3. Moving forward as a family.

Venue: LES Building Bawnogue

(beside Lime Tree Creche)

Time: 10.00a.m- 12.00

Day: Thursday

Date: Thursday May 2 - Thursday June 20

Cost: €5.00 per session

Contact: anita@deansrathfamily.ie

Phone: 0868445357/014574069



Cake Sale

The Parents' Association annual cake sale will take place on **Friday 17th May.** The children are asked to bring in just €2 for cakes. If anybody has a connection with a baker or catering company all donations would be greatly appreciated. Over the Easter why not try out some simple baking at home!

www.odlums.ie/category/odlumsrecipes/baking-with-kids/

Early Start Quality Time

Thursday April 11. AM Group-10.45- 11.30 PM Group: 1.45 -2.30 p.m

Healthy Lifestyle Week April 8-12



Healthy Lifestyle Week is in full swing all this week. Radio Nano has a daily Health Bulletin.

Don't forget our family poster relating to healthy lifestyle, which will be displayed all around the school during healthy lifestyle week.

The following is a sample of the numerous events taking place during our Healthy Lifestyle week.

Monday April 8: 2nd Classes & Senior Infants had a visit from Colette, the Dental Nurse.

Tuesday April 9: 1st Classes had a visit from Colette, the Dental Nurse. Colette also visited the Early Start and spoke to their parents.

Catherine, the Public Health Nurse spoke to parents on the importance of hair hygiene. She also gave tips on what to do and how best to deal with the situation.

Wednesday April 10: 2nd classes had a visit from Catherine, the Public Health Nurse who spoke to the children on nutrition and hygiene.

Foood tasting sessions took place for Junior & Senior Infants. Eric from Glanmore Foods gave a healthy "goodie bag" to all the Junior & Senior Infants.

Walking group had a brisk walk around the area.

Thursday April 11: Senior Infants will have a visit from Therese, our local Traffic Warden on General Road Safety Day,

Eric from Glanmore Foods will visit 1st & 2nd classes for a food tasting session, healthy lifestyle talk and deliver a healthy "goodie bags" to the children.

Friday April 12: Junior Infants will have a visit from Therese, our local Traffic Warden.

Skipathon Thursday

As part of Healthy Lifestyle Week we encourage the children to be as active as possible. A skipathon for all classes will take place outside, on Thursday April 11, weather permitting.

Thank You

Thank you to all our visitors for helping us to be more aware of the importance of having a healthy lifestyle.

Thank you to all the children and teachers who showed such great interest and enthusiasm during our Healthy Lifestyle Week and to Ms. Carmody for organising it.

Thank you to all the families for the wonderful family posters.

Wishing you all a very happy, relaxing, safe and healthy Easter.

Message from Mr Traynor

The children from 2nd class are making their First Holy Communion on 11th May. Unfortunately, due to a family commitment I won't be able to attend. I'm disappointed about this as it would have been my last First Holy Communion as principal.

I want all the families to know that I will be thinking about you on the morning of the Masses and I will say a little prayer for you all.

Best wishes

Cáisc shona dhaoibh go léir. (Happy Easter to you all)

[caw- ishk huna yeev guh lair]

